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Achievement Assembly 

Our achievement assembly celebrated children who have “been active” this week. Well done to the 

following children:  

Reception: Harry S    Year 1: Eli    Year 2: Ellen 

Year 3: Theo      Year 4: Dylan    Year 5: James    Year 6: Jack 

 

Celebrating Attendance  

Whole school attendance is currently at 95.4% 

Well done to Year 1 for best attendance this week at 98%!   

 

Date for Diary  

• Wed 25th June - Y6 Beamish Museum Trip 

• By Friday 27th June - Please purchase your Fayre entry ticket online via Schoolgateway by 

27th June to be entered into a prize draw on the day of the fayre. 

• Thur 3rd July – Y3 @ cricket all day  

• Fri 4th July - Summer School Fayre 2pm 

• Monday 7th July – Occasional Day – school closed to pupils and staff  

• Tues 8th July – Y1 trip to Tynemouth 

• Thur 10th July - DT Showcase/workshop, timings will be shared in the summer term 

 

Class Assemblies! 

We are absolutely thrilled to invite you back into school for class assemblies over this next half term and 

the first practises are well underway.  Other than Year 6, the assemblies will last approximately 

30minutes.  If you have mobility concerns, could you please let us know as soon as practical.  

On arrival at school please wait behind the wooden gate to the office.  We will admit you, as our guests, 

into the hall as quickly as we can but please be patient as we need to ensure the children are all safely 

accounted for.  The children in the rest of your child’s Key Stage will form part of the audience along with 

yourselves.  We ask that assemblies are not filmed to safeguard all our children.  After we have dismissed 

children from the audience back to their classes you will have the opportunity to take a photograph of your 

child and spend a couple of moments with them. Please see dates below:  

• Year 3 – Tuesday 24th June at 9.30am  

• Year 5 – Thursday 26th June at 9.30am       Year 1 – Wednesday 2nd July at 9.30am  

• Reception – Thursday 3rd July at 9.30am     Year 2 – Friday 11th July at 9.30am  

• Year 6 – Friday 18th July at 9.30am  

 

Health and Sports week’s  

Well done to all our pupils for taking part in health and sports weeks, the pinnacle must be our Colour Run 

yesterday, well done to Miss Tindale and Miss Pendleton for organising, huge well done to all our pupils who 

took part and all adults who participated too. All donations will be used to purchase sports and play 

equipment for school. Thank you for all your positive messages regarding the event too.  

 

Gateshead Young Carers Service 

If your child is aged between 5 and 17 and they help a family member who would not be able to do things 

without your help, then they might be a young carer.  Gateshead Young Carers is a free service that 

supports children.  They have lots of opportunities for young carers to take short breaks from their caring 

role, meet other young carers and talk to supportive team workers. Pop in and pick up a leaflet from school 

reception to find out more. 
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Rights Respecting Article of the Week - Article 16 

 
 

🚀 Exciting update from PPS STEM & Robotics! 🔔 
 

🔬 This week’s post is all about our “STEMtastic” Key Stage 1 team: 

⚡ PPS Bright Sparks! 🤖 
 

Our group of ten brilliant Year 2 pupils amazed us this week with their curiosity & problem-solving skills 

using VEX123 robots on their custom-designed competition field. It was their first attempt at scoring 

points, and they managed to triple their scores by the end of the session! 

 

Great work, PPS Bright Sparks! We cannot wait to see how you get on at VEX123 Gateshead. 
PPS Bright Sparks.mp4 

 

VEXGO 

A huge well done to our Year 5 all female VEXGO robotics team. On Tuesday the team finished in a 

brilliant second place out of 18 schools. It was amazing to see the progress all of the children have made 

with their coding. A big thank you to Atom technology solutions for team sponsorship this season. 

 

VEXERS End of Season.mp4 
 

 
 
 

https://portobelloprimary-my.sharepoint.com/:v:/g/personal/connorchipchase_portobelloprimary_org_uk/EfRWqLxPadFOoATb_Ome36ABHbKt_ZbE-L2XEkqWyRxmSw
https://portobelloprimary-my.sharepoint.com/:v:/g/personal/connorchipchase_portobelloprimary_org_uk/EXGnxi_nQJtFolisGgn5MawBLRpRPdu_xbsisqiJlmQuxA
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Please keep the donations coming in, box at the main entrance for dropping 

off at any time during the day or send into class with your child. 

 We can’t do this without you!  
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